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4:00 p.m. – 11:00 p.m.  
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African Rights Monitor-ARM  


What: This documentary has been uncovered from a place deep in the heart of East Africa. It is about the trials and struggles of the Ogaden people in Northern Kenya. The group of young students who have filmed and interviewed the people of this region had gone to Kenya in search of a story; instead they left with an International Campaign for the people of the refugee camps. As you join us on this emotional journey we hope you are as determined and passionate as we are about making changes for those who are unable to do so themselves. It is about capturing the humanitarian within yourself and standing for justice.   


Why: The uncovered tragedy is a tale of hope through the darkest places, about how sacred human life is and being aware of people who are silent and removed off the international register. This documentary is aimed at everyone to raise awareness about the crimes against humanity being committed against these people. We are calling out to everyone who is able to do so to support the move to make a change.
